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Date: 31st January 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

I just wanted to inform you that Thursday 2nd May 2019, is the first session for After School Clubs, 3.45pm - 4.45pm.

All pupils will be involved and we have contacted individual Boroughs and Taxis to ensure that all students are involved in Clubs next term.

We will run 10 sessions starting on the 2nd May and finishing on the 11th July.

We will give students a light snack and drink before the activity.

The cost will be £30 (£3 per session) which is payable directly to the school prior to the start of the course.

The extension classes being offered are:

· Boys Football - Pioneer Football and GB Deaf football Player coach
· Dance- Step into Dance from the Royal Academy of Dance

· Swimming- small group swimming lessons at Balham Leisure centre

· Cricket - Cricket for Change coach will lead these sessions

· Baking – developing the baking skills
· Social Games – to create school newsletter and developing the IT and teamwork skills
· Basketball
· Coding

· Homework

· Woodwork

· GCSE Art – for those who are studying  GCSE Art.
Thank you for all your support. Any questions please contact me or Ms Black:

kjaskus@oaklodge.wandsworth.sch.uk
Best wishes,

Mr Jaskus

After School Club Coordinator
101 Nightingale Lane, London SW12 8NA

Acting Headteacher: Christine Mukasa
T 020 8673 3453 (voice/minicom)        F 020 8673 9397
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